
Nurturing Parenthood Event 2022 - Parking Instructions

Regular Parking for the event is on 32nd St and in the lot behind the Noda Brewing Campus.

For Disabled or heavily pregnant individuals, or if you’d like to drop off a stroller, you can enter through the
main parking lot entrance. Pull up to the building and drop off individuals or strollers and then proceed to park
where instructed above. We are unable to park in the formal lot at this time. Sorry for the inconvenience.


